

Lighthouse Christian School - Mandarin Newsletter

3423 Loretto Rd. Jacksonville, Fl 32223 Ph (904) 288-0673 Fax (904) 288-0676 January 2024

From the Director's Desk,

Dear LCS Parents and Students,

Happy New Year and welcome back! I hope you had a wonderful time being with family and reflecting on the birth of Jesus Christ.

I know it is difficult to get back into the swing of things, but please remind your student to come in proper dress code and with supplies. Being prepared for school and in proper dress code does affect their grades. Please remember to bring your student planner every day. If your student has lost their planner, the replacement cost is \$10.00.

It's that time of year to order your yearbooks. They are \$40.00 each until Feb. 28th.

If your child doesn't feel well, please do not send them to school. If they have a fever, they will need to stay home for 24 hours after the fever breaks. I know this is a hardship on a lot of parents, but we must do this during this time.

Happy New Year,

Mrs. Riddle, Director

Christianity In Action

We are continuing with our \$2.00 dress down day on Fridays. If your student brings in \$2.00 on Friday, they may wear a shirt of their choice. (appropriate shirts only)

Attendance is the Key

It can mean the difference between a "B" and a "C". When your student is absent they receive a "o" in SWEAT, which is averaged in to their grade.

For I know the plans I have for you, declares the Lord, plans to prosper you and not to harm you, plans to give you hope and a future. Then you will call upon me and come and pray to me, and I will listen to you.

Jeremiah 29:11-12

Calendar

Jan 8th – Students Return to school

Jan 10th – Picture Retakes

Jan 15th – School Holiday – No School Martin Luther King

Jan. 23rd $-\frac{1}{2}$ day for students No extended day Parents,

If your student is planning on leaving with another student or you will be picking up another student you must send in a note to the office. You may also email Mrs. Faucette at

gfaucette@lighthousechristianschool.net or Mrs. Riddle at jriddle@lighthousechristianschool.net.

Thank you.

